
Effective Friday 7/26/2024 we will be rerouting “ATV and Golf Cart” campground entrance and 
exit traffic to the back of the campgrounds entering off of River Ridge Court, Monday – Friday 
during normal construction working hours to remove as much traffic from the heavy 
equipment crossing at the top of the spillway road leading to the new landing area which is the 
ball field. Image of route below 

We are doing this to help keep the area as safe as possible and away from the heavy equipment 
moving in the area with even heavier loads. When the trucks are driving uphill with a load, they 
must maintain their speed to make it up the hill and it becomes very hard to stop quickly. The 
trucks are large and have limited sight with small vehicles. 

Thank You for understanding, your safety is our primary concern. 

https://www.forestlakemi.com/.../f33f85... 

 

 


